
From: richard courchesne
To: HRULES Exhibits
Subject: HB 2739
Date: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 9:10:16 AM

Dear Chair Williamson,

HB 2739 will benefit lawyers , not farmers, ranchers or the environment.

Sincerely,

richard courchesne
PO Box 250
Long Creek, OR 97856
beverlyc@otcwb.com

mailto:HRULES.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

